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ILLINOIS TOLLWAY STATEMENT ON DEATH OF ILLINOIS STATE POLICE 
 TROOPER LAMBERT 

    
DOWNERS GROVE, IL – Illinois Tollway Executive Director Liz Gorman and all Tollway employees 
offer their sincere condolences and deepest sympathies to the family, colleagues and friends of Illinois 
State Police Trooper Chris Lambert.   
  
Trooper Lambert died after being struck by a vehicle Saturday evening on the Tri-State Tollway (I-294) 
near Northbrook.  
  
The Tollway honors the service and dedication of Trooper Lambert, who was a member of Illinois State 
Police District 15, which patrols and protects drivers and workers on the Tollway system. 
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